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March 15, 2018 
 
RE: South Coffeyville Area Development Authority seeks general contractor and/or firm for 
construction site within the Town of South Coffeyville.  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
The South Coffeyville Area Development Authority is accepting proposals for the procurement            
of professional general contractor for biddable plans and specifications for the construction of a              
strip mall and/or restaurant location in The Town of South Coffeyville and related             
appurtenances, and any needed modifications, bid document preparation, inspection and          
construction oversight services. 
  
All interested General Contractors and/or firms must submit a proposal in accordance with the 
RFQ (which is available at City Hall, 419 Willow, in South Coffeyville) and submit it to the 
attention of: Jeri Culbertson, Town of South Coffeyville Office Manager, P.O. Box 100 South 
Coffeyville, Ok. 74072 no later than 4:00 p.m. CDST on Thursday, March 29, 2018. No 
proposals will be accepted for consideration after the specified time. All proposals will be 
evaluated only on the criteria identified in the RFQ. Any proposal not fully addressing each 
criterion will be considered a non-responsive offer and will be eliminated from further 
consideration. 
  
The South Coffeyville Area Development Authority will notify all unsuccessful General           
Contractors and/or firms of the contract award after a successful proposal has been accepted and               
the contract is executed. 
  
Questions concerning the RFQ should be addressed to Jeri Culbertson, 918-255-6045           
ext.1 Office Phone. 
 


